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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Documenting Credits earned when a school has closed
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
RGM MEMO JUNE 06, 2017

For UEH flag 3, or when you believe that the student remains enrolled just enough to collect a credit balance (refund), you must review the student’s academic records to determine if the student earned any academic credit at each school the student attended during the prior four award year periods (i.e., for 2017-2018, assess 2016-2017, 2015-2016, 2014-2015, and 2013-2014). If the student informs you that they previously attended and received Title IV aid at a school which has closed, you must first verify that the school has closed. If the student states they earned academic credits, you must request documentation that indicates academic credits were earned. Acceptable documentation could include a grade report, or an official or unofficial transcript. Please refer to the Financial Aid Handbook 2017-2018 Volume 1- Student Eligibility 2017-2018 Page 1-64. Below we have included the link to the Department’s Closed School Reports and to the Financial Aid Handbook 2017-2018. 


Please copy and paste link to your browser:

Department’s Closed School Reports:

https://www2.ed.gov/offices/OSFAP/PEPS/closedschools.html
Financial Aid Handbook 2017-2018

https://ifap.ed.gov/fsahandbook/attachments/1718FSAHbkVol1Master.pdf
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